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LORD SELKIRK SCHOOL: Summer Newsletter 2025 

Lord Selkirk School staff are so grateful for all the community support that we received during this school year. Parents, 

community members and different resources from our school division made this school year run smoothly. Our        

students worked very hard to learn and grow at different points of the year. We have observed students become     

confident in their reading, mathematical reasoning and critical thinking skills. Music, performing arts and physical     

education are areas students have explored and thrived. Outdoor education,  land-based learning and the Indigenous 

ways of life evolved this year and became part of our school life experiences. The three Bs at Lord Selkirk; Be Safe,      

Be Respectful and Be Cooperative, continued to be ongoing guidance to how we treat ourselves and one another.  

To know more about our learning experiences at Lord Selkirk School for the 2024-2025 school year, check out our 

school community report that will be emailed to all parents and will be posted on our school website. 

We are grateful to COSTCO for donating backpacks for all our students for next year. Students will receive  their     

backpacks during their ’meet the teacher time’ on September 2nd, 2025.  

FAREWELL TO STAFF LEAVING LORD SELKIRK    

Ms. Murray                                Ms. Kemi Ariyo 

Ms. Kornelsen                           Ms. Cook-Dowsett 

Ms. Ladouceur                           Mr. Miller 

Mr. Kozarchuk                          Mr. Gurniak 

Ms. Ottenbreit                          Ms. Mbabaali 

 

 

We are looking forward to seeing all of our students back at school in the Fall! 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

September 2nd - Meet the teacher - 3:30 - parents and their children come meet  the staff at Lord Selkirk.                                                             

September 3 - Classes start for Grades 1-6, Staggered Start for N/K (Information will be sent out in the Fall) 

            

Have a 

safe and 

relaxing 

summer! 

Best wishes to all the staff members moving on. 

Lord Selkirk community will miss you all. Your    

contributions have made a difference in the       

students’ lives at Lord Selkirk. We hope to see you 

around at the divisional PD, MTS PD or around 

Winnipeg.  
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FREE THINGS TO DO THIS SUMMER: 

WAG Qaumajuq   Free 2nd Sunday of the month 
Manitoba Museum  Free 1st Friday of the month 
Winnipeg Police Museum Tuesday to Friday 10:00-3:00 
Museum of Human Rights Sunday 10:00-5:00 
Dragon Boat Races   Sept 7th at The Forks 
Swimming    Cindy Klassen June 1-September 1  
JULY 1st CANADA DAY  FIREWORKS ETC:  
     Assiniboia Downs 
     Transcona Canada Day Festival 
     Princess Auto Stadium 
Assiniboine Park   English Garden 
     Leo Mol Garden 
     Folklorama Kick Off July 20th from 4:00-8:00 
     Ballet in the Park  July 23-25 
 
 

Unwind under the stars and enjoy classic films with friends and family at  
Assiniboine Park’s beloved Free Movies  

   
• Early Show (6:30 PM): Perfect for families with young children. 
• Late Show (8:45 PM): Blockbuster favorites to entertain all ages. 

 

Friday, August 1 | Lion King (1994) & Mufasa 

Friday, August 8 | Inside Out 2 & Twilight 

Friday, August 15 | Despicable Me 4 & Thunderbolts* 

     Friday, August 22 | Wild Robot & Wicked 
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CORYDON AVENUE CONCERT SERIES 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WATER SAFETY INFORMATION 

As you know summer is a busy time and people are going to swimming 
pools and beaches. Please stay safe. Take a moment and click on the 
links to find out about water safety. 

https://youtu.be/y8EnnUaHK4k?si=chF2cmXh4g7Kg9Le   

https://youtu.be/0s5sRr5ohLg?si=48ySx9lsfaeljCUj  
 

https://youtu.be/y8EnnUaHK4k?si=chF2cmXh4g7Kg9Le
https://youtu.be/0s5sRr5ohLg?si=48ySx9lsfaeljCUj
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